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                 RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

                                                   RON 10TH                                  

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUOTE OF THE MONTH 



 

 

WE HAVE BEEN ENJOYING THE SUNSHINE 

OUT IN THE GARDEN WITH ONE ANOTHER. 

WE FOUND A HEDGEHOG THIS MONTH AND 

THE RESIDENTS LOVED SEEING IT AND 

TALKING ABOUT IT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE NOW HAVE BINGO ON THE BIG 

SCREEN, THE RESIDENTS ARE NOW 

ABLE TO SEE THE NUMBERS BEING 

CALLED AS WELL AS HEARING THE 

SAYINGS WHICH MAKE US LAUGH “ 

TWO FAT LADIES …88”  

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO…. 



NATIONAL ICE TEA DAY. RESIDENTS 

GOT A CHANCE TO TRY DIFFERENT 

FLAVOUR TEAS NICE AND COLD AND 

WATCHED A VIDEO ON WHY WE 

HAVE ICE TEA, IT WAS FULL OF 

INTERESTING FACTS 

 

GAMES 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



FATHERS DAY 

FOR FATHERS DAY WE CELEBRATED WITH A GAME OF 

BOWLING AND A DRINK! WE OPENED PRESENTS 

FROM FAMILIES AND SPOKE ABOUT  MEMORIES AND 

HAPPY TIMES. PINKY OUR SENIOR SANG SONGS TO 

THE RESIDENTS AND WE ALL JOINED IN. FOLLOWED 

BY A BUFFET FOR TEA. IT WAS A VERY FUN AND 

LOVELY AFTERNOON THE MEN ENJOYED IT!!! ALONG 

SIDE WE SOLD CUPCAKES MADE BY OUR AMAZING 

COOK AND THE STAFF WORE BLUE TO HELP RAISED 

OVER £50 FOR OUR RESIDENT FUND. 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

                               WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

GAMES, ARTS AND CRAFTS, EXERCISING, MUSIC, SING A LONG, 

BINGO, QUIZ, GAMES ON TABLET. 

THIS MONTH WE HAVE PURCHASED BIG GAMES FOR THE 

GARDEN AND INDOORS, WHICH WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD 

TO PLAYING.  

WE ARE GOING TO HAVE A SINGER IN THIS MONTH IN THE 

GARDEN WITH THE RESIDENTS BEING IN THE 

CONSERVATORY. THIS HAS BEEN A BIG HIT WITH OTHER 

HOMES SO WE ARE GIVING IT A GO AND SEEING HOW IT 

GOES. IT WILL BE A DIFFERENT EXPERIENCE THAN WE ARE 

USE TO BUT WE WILL WORK TOGETHER TO MAKE IT A 

POSITIVE ONE.  

WE ARE ASKING FOR DONATIONS FOR OUR SUMMER RAFFLE 

(DATE TO BE CONFIRMED) PLEASE SEE ATTACHED POSTER. 

 

WE HAD SINGER KEVIN 

WALSH IN THE GARDEN THIS 

MONTH AND IT WAS A BIT 

HIT. WE PUT SAFETY 

MEASURES IN PLACE AND WE 

WATCHED FROM THE 

CONSERVATORY. HE WILL BE 

BACK AGAIN IN JULY 

THIS MONTH 



WE ARE UNSURE IF THIS WILL TAKE 

PLACE YET BUT WE WILL HAVE A RAFFLE 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE 



CONTACT STEPH OR SARAH FOR MORE 

INFO ON THIS. PLEASE SPONSER US AND 

HELP US RAISE MONEY FOR THE 

RESIDENT FUND. STARTING 29.6.20 FOR 

4 WEEKS 



STAFF OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS MONTHS WINNER IS  

SWEETA 

 

SWEETA HAS BEEN HERE AT THE OAST FOR 

OVER 4 MONTHS. SHE SAYS “ I LOVE 

CONNECTING WITH THE RESIDENTS, I 

THINK I HAVE A GOOD CONNECTION WITH 

THEM AND I LOVE MY JOB.” 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 



 

                                      

 

 


